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71, Fenchurch Street, London, O

Telegraphic ( Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone.: ROYal 9166
idd‘:es: {Oversea:: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

Your Ref: 1049/61
26th January, 1962.

Dear Gir,
Steamer "DISCOVERY II"

Reverting to your letter of the 17th
and my reply of the 3lst October last, the
report of the Ceneral _xaszination held at
Plymouth in December and early this month
have now received the consideration of the
Committee, snd postponement of the Lpecial
Survey until larch, 1963 has been approved.

S v v iR e N s

A notation of Drydocking 12.61 has
been asei gned.

Yours faithfully, {

Deputy  ¢glerk to the
Claseification Committee.

The Secretary,

The National Oceanographic Council,
National Institute of Oceanography,
Wormley, Nr. Godalming,

Surrey.
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